Sir Fredericks Wood

On visiting Sir Frederick’s Wood | found it very clean and well cared for by the community. | have
been in contact with Thetford Town Council and had a meeting regarding the use of Sir Frederick’s
Wood for some of our Forest School sessions. The council are more than happy for us to use the
Wood and are pleased that the children of Drake Primary are being given this opportunity. We are
continuing to keep in contact and any issues/problems | have will be reported to them immediately.

A risk assessment will be carried out before each session and all litter and hazardous items will be
removed. If there is anything that cannot be removed then another area of the wood will be used
that day. There may be times your child will come across litter/hazardous objects, however the
children are reminded not to touch any rubbish or anything hazardous and to tell an adult
immediately. Children are reminded of this rule every time they visit the Woods. If | deem the Wood
to be unsafe in any way then | will make the decision to use the school site.

Depending on the activities we will be offering will depend on which part of the Wood we will be
using and the amount of space that will be required. However be rest assured that there will always
be an adult close by to help and support your child and ensure they remain safe.

Children are told to stay within sight of an adult within the agreed boundaries which are shown at
the beginning of each session.

Please refer to the website https://www.drake.norfolk.sch.uk/ for all the risk assessments.
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